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USD 430 board approves pay increases
(KNZA)--The South Brown County USD 430 Board of Education, when they meet
June 8th, approved pay increases.

Following an executive session, the Board approve a 2 percent pay increase for
administrators; 70 cent increase for directors and board of education staff; 50
cent increase for 12-month staff and 30 cent increase for 9-month staff.

In other business, the Board approved additional concrete work at the high
school and elementary school for $88,157 and adding heat to the Everest Middle
School locker rooms at a cost of $6,960. The projects are being funded by
proceeds from a bond issue approved by USD 430 voters last November.

In a special meeting May 31, the Board hiring Brian Messer as 7th/8th grade
language arts teacher and Stephanie Brand as a 1st grade teacher for the
2022-23 school year.
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